Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal has received the petition for declaratory statement from Glen A. Lathers on or about September 3, 2008 regarding Mitchell Elementary School in Tampa, FL. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Florida Fire Prevention Code, 2004 Edition, JFPA Life Safety Code, Florida Edition, New Educational Occupancies, 14.3.5 Extinguishing Requirements, 14.3.5.1.1. All educational buildings exceeding 20,000 square feet gross shall be protected throughout by an approved, supervised automatic sprinkler system in accordance with Section 9.7. as it applies to the petitioner.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Lesley Mendelson, Assistant General Counsel, 200 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0340, (850)413-3604, (850)413-4238, Fax: (850)922-1235 or (850) 488-0697 (please advise if you would like it mailed or faxed to you and please include your phone number on your request in case any question arises), or by e-mailing your request to Lesley.Mendelson@myfloridacfo.com.
